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The attached email gives the application received from WMF which is seeking MRP 
Status in 3GPP. 
 
This application has been processed by correspondence on to PCG email list but the 
matter was not concluded. 
 
WMF has been invited to this meeting in order to give an explanation of the work that it 
does and to seek a conclusion of the Partners in respect of their application. 
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Discussion  
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-----Original Message----- 
From: Adrian Scrase [mailto:Adrian.Scrase@ETSI.FR] 
Sent: 02 March 2001 11:49 
To: 3GPP_PCG@LIST.ETSI.FR 
Subject: WMF application for MRP status in 3GPP 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I sent you an application received from the Wireless Multimedia Forum (WMF) some time 
again and many of you have now responded. 
 
The general opinion is in favour of accepting the application from WMF but some questions 
have been raised that are not so easily resolved by email. 
 
It is not clear to all of our Partners what input should be expected from WMF and some further 
questions raised on the role of MRPs in general. 
 
In view of these open issues I propose to defer the matter to our next OP meeting.  If this is 
acceptable then I would also propose to invite WMF to make a presentation at the OP 
meeting in order that we can learn more about their work and be able to decide on their 
application. 
 
I will accept your silence as agreement!  If Partners do not raise an objection by 9 March then 
I will assume that we proceed in this way. 
 
 
Best regards 
Adrian 
 


